

"The Family Church with the Family at Heart" October 2, 2002

Parkview Baptist Church

9355 Stark Road Livonia, Michigan 48150

Steven G. Brown, Pastor

Church Phone: (734) 261-6180 Pastor's Phone: (734) 522-2304

James R. Payne D.D.S. 434 N Center St P.O. Box 739 Northville, MI 48167

Dear Doctor Payne:

We wanted to write and express our gratitude to you for the gift of the computer for our son John. Because of his deafness and his multiple disabilities his body has its limitations however, his mind is very active.

We believe this computer will open up a new world for him and he will be able to channel his abilities to design and create things on the computer instead of using his paper and tape.

We thank-you from the bottom of our hearts for this! John has already begun to use the computer everyday and is getting better and faster everyday.

We pray that God will bless you and those that have helped you for your concern and generosity!!!

God Bless you,

John and Joann Ashley